
June 2, 2020 

Hello everyone, 

This past weekend we watched our city and country shift into a new form of crisis mode. While we pray 

very much for a just resolution to the incident that sparked these events, we are also working hard to 

support our employees, as they live the reality of this much more than we do here in our Home.  

Our “first” crisis hasn’t finished, as we know, and here at St. Mary’s we’ve learned that we have a new 

case of the coronavirus among our Residents. As I mentioned in my last note, we are in the process of 

doing a retesting of all Sisters, staff and Residents. Results are back for all Sisters and Residents and this 

is the only positive case. The Resident is asymptomatic and has moved to our dedicated unit for her 

period of isolation. 

We pray that all of you and those you love are safe, and pray that peace will settle over our city and 

country in the coming days.  

God bless, 

Sr. Julie, lsp 


